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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    2 April 2024 until further notice  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Downstream of Wadenhoe Lock  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:  

 

Please be aware that there is a sunken boat downstream of 
Wadenhoe Lock. W3W ///everyone.stopwatch.interview 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Although it is not causing an obstruction, please navigate with 
caution whilst in this area. 

                

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.  

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

02 April 2024 
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